

150 W State Street, Suite 5 Trenton, NJ 08608-1105

Mailing Address: 92DC42 500 N. Wakefield Drive P.O. Box 6066 Newark, DE 19714-6066 267-533-1671 – MS Teams 609-909-7033 – Trenton Office 609-393-0243 – Facsimile cynthia.holland@exeloncorp.com

atlanticcityelectric.com

May 17, 2022

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

<u>carmen.diaz@bpu.nj.gov</u> <u>board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov</u>

Carmen D. Diaz
Acting Secretary of the Board
Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor
P.O. Box 350
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350

RE: In the Matter of Modernizing New Jersey's Interconnection Rules, Processes, and Metrics ("Grid Modernization")

Docket No. QO21010085

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz:

Enclosed please find Atlantic City Electric Company's Comments on Modernizing New Jersey's Interconnection Rules, Processes, and Metrics.

We thank the Board and all parties for the courtesies extended. Feel free to contact the undersigned with any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia L.M. Holland An Attorney at Law of the State of New Jersey

Enclosure